
Enterprise GP Holdings Changes Reporting Date for Fourth Quarter 2009 Financial Results

February 23, 2010
HOUSTON, Feb 23, 2010 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Enterprise GP Holdings L.P. (NYSE:EPE) today announced it will report its fourth
quarter and year-end 2009 financial results after market close on Thursday, February 25, 2010 instead of the previously
announced date of Monday, March 1, 2010.

Enterprise GP Holdings L.P. is one of the largest publicly traded GP partnerships and owns the general partner and certain limited partner interests in
Enterprise Products Partners L.P., as well as certain noncontrolling general partner and limited partner interests in Energy Transfer Equity, L.P. For
more information on Enterprise GP Holdings L.P., visit its website at www.enterprisegp.com.
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